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This is the time of year when many people review their tax status and may 
decide to submit a new Form W-4. 

 

• A new Form W-4 for 2020 was recently released by the 

IRS. If you need help to fill out the new form, please 

consult a tax expert. Remember, neither DSHS staff nor 

PPL staff can provide tax advice. 

• Call the IRS Customer Service help line at 

800-829-1040 or visit the IRS FAQ. 

• Reminder, if you submit a new Form W-4, do not send 

your form to DSHS. Your Form W-4 must be submitted 

to PPL for processing, and can be either faxed or 

mailed. PPL cannot accept Form W-4 submitted via 

email. 

• If you claim Exempt from withholding, you must submit 

a new Form W-4 each year. PPL will send you a letter in 

February 2020 as a reminder to send in a new form if 

you wish to continue to claim Exemption from 

withholding. 

• To claim Exempt on the 2020 Form W-4, see the 

following example: 
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